
Hello Math Enthusiasts, 

It is again that time of year, time to prepare for the ICTM Math Contest! 

WHEN:  Saturday, April 27th 

WHERE:  IPFW campus, Kettler Hall, room 216 

For contest details and registration information, simply go to the ICTM web site: 

www.indianamath.org. 

Please make your $4 registration check payable to ICTM and sign up today! 

We hope to see you there, 

Department of Mathematics, IPFW 

 

 

http://www.indianamath.org/

